June 30, 2023
Financial Audits and Financial Information,

The City of Encinal has experienced delays in processing Financial Audits for the fiscal
years 2018-2022 due to the slowdowns during the Covid-19 pandemic period that began
November 2019 that lasted until early 2022.

However, in an effort to provide financial information the city will post unaudited
financial information for these time periods on our city website.

Our staff and Auditors are working to complete these reporting requirements, we will
continue to post updates and/or completed audits/financial information as they become
available.

Ashley V. Eddington E.A.
City of Encinal Accountant
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